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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2012 1:42 PM
To: 'Magee, Amanda'
Cc: Brown, Damon; Lichtenberger, Deborah
Subject: RE: 7-11 #32266, 1339 Vasco Road, Livermore, Fuel Leak Case Number RO0002999

Ms. Magee, 
 
The locations of the two monitoring wells as proposed in the Additional Site Assessment Report dated July 20, 2012 are 
acceptable.  The wells may be installed as proposed. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Magee, Amanda [mailto:Amanda.Magee@stantec.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2012 9:21 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Brown, Damon; Lichtenberger, Deborah 
Subject: 7-11 #32266, 1339 Vasco Road, Livermore, Fuel Leak Case Number RO0002999 
 
Mr. Wickham, 
 
I hope you have had a chance to look at the Site Assessment Report submitted for 7-Eleven #32266. We are awaiting 
your response and approval to move forward with the second phase of investigation (installation of two monitoring wells). 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Amanda Magee, PG 
Associate Geologist 
Stantec 
3017 Kilgore Road Suite 100 
Rancho Cordova CA 95670 
Ph:   (916) 384-0743 
Fx:   (916) 861-0430 
Cell: (916) 747-3181 
Amanda.Magee@stantec.com 

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  


